
 

Environmental Protection Board 
INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE 

   
 
 

 

MEMO TO: Lyda Ruijter, Town and City Clerk 

FROM: Robert Clausi, Executive Director 
  Environmental Protection Board 
 
SUBJECT: Environmental Protection Board 
  Meeting Cancellation 
   
DATE:  March 13, 2023 
        
 
 
Please be advised that the Environmental Protection Board has cancelled its 
Regular Meeting scheduled for MARCH 16, 2023 at 7:30 PM via Zoom. The date 
of the rescheduled meeting to be determined.  
 
 
Please call if you have any questions. 
 
 
 

cc: EPB Members and Staff 


